Hello AILG IT Committee people,

Here are some very brief notes for the February 17 AILG-IT Committee Meeting.

Attendees: Pam Gannon, John Morgante, Brian Stephens, Scott Klemm, Bob
Ferrara

Review of December 9 Meeting minutes.
One action item remains to be completed but it is not urgent:
ACTION ITEM: IS&T/DSL Annual meeting - For now, postponed indefinitely.

Status of inspections & equipment check under Network Management Program
(effective 7/1).
All inspections have been completed and all penalty fees will be waived.

Update on plans for replacement of Wireless Network Switches.

Still postponed due to lack of availability of equipment. The plan is still for the
IRDF to buy all switches and have the FCl to reimburse the IRDF 50% of costs
(which will be collected from FSILGS).

Any updates from IS&T on new initiatives.
WAP has been completely wrapped up. .

Status of IRDF and AILG web sites.
Pam is looking to re-host the IRDF web site on Drupal.

VOIP updates — if any.
Nothing new.

The next meeting is Thursday, April 14 at 3PM via Zoom
Respectfully submitted, Bob Xavier & Bob Ferrara, Co-chairs, AILG IT Committee



